
This half term our topic is 'Our Wonderful World.'
In Understanding the World we will be learning
about plants and trees.  We will be growing cress
and broad beans.  In Literacy we will be learning
how to write instructions and write simple
sentences. 

Our focus texts are:

Our Values this half
term are

Hughes
Class

What we are learningUpcoming
Events
World Book Day 
2.3.23

EYFS/ KS1 Phonics
Information Meeting
3.30-4.30pm, 2.3.23

Open Classroom
3.3.23

Class Assembly
9.05-9.25am, 10.3.23

EYFS/ KS1 Visit to
church
10am, 29.3.23

Important
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Please ensure your
child's jumpers and
cardigans are clearly
labelled with their
name.

Perseverance &
Respect

“I’ve learned that people will forget what you
said, people will forget what you did, but people

will never forget how you made them feel.”
- Maya Angelou

 





Maths

PhonicsPE Kits
Days
Please send your child
into school in their PE
Kit on MONDAYS and
WEDNESDAYS. Please
ensure kits meet our
uniform
requirements (no
wording or branding
other than the school
badge).

Let your light shine - Matthew 5:15–16
From Mrs. Westfeld and Miss. Graham.

We will be continuing our Little Wandle phonics. More
information on how to help your child can be found here:
For parents - Letters and Sounds
(littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk).
We will be sending home the assessment we carried out at
the end of last half term.  Please help your child with any
of the gaps they have in their learning.

Below are the sounds and words we will be focusing on this
half term.
Sounds:
ai  igh  oa  ur  oo (zoom) oo (book)  er  or  ear  ow  ee  ck  
ar   air   oi  

Tricky Words:
be, into, my, sure and all.

Please continue to support your children with reading at
home!

This half term we will be counting,
comparing and writing numbers and
learning our number bonds to 10, as well as
finding one more and one less. We will also
be looking at shape and pattern.   Playing
Numbots regularly will support your child
with counting, addition and subtraction.

Competitions
This half term three
prizes will be given for
the children who play
the most minutes on
Numbots.  

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

